
Farmer Elementary School 
 
Farmer Elementary has been raising money to purchase a book vending machine to 
support our PBIS (Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports) program. Letters 
were sent out to local businesses to see if they would like to partner with the school in 
this project.  Farmer developed a relationship with Oliver Rubber in Asheboro last year 
when their plant manager, Nermin Hairlahovic, came to Farmer to participate in the 
"Principal for the Day" program. Oliver Rubber graciously donated $2500 to Farmer 
towards the purchase of the book vending machine.  Below is a picture of Timothy 
Caldwell, Oliver Rubber representative, presenting the check to Farmer Principal, Judi 
Cagle.   
Farmer greatly appreciates the support of Oliver Rubber to our school! 
 

 



 
 


